SPECIAL MEETING OF THE MILTON TOWNSHIP BOARD

February 5, 2013

A Special Meeting of the Milton Township Board was held in the Board Room of the Milton Township Town Hall, 1492 N. Main Street, Wheaton, Illinois on Tuesday, February 5, 2013, at 7:30 P.M.

Board Members Present: Supervisor O. Chris Heidorn – Clerk Gail P. Hinkle – Trustees Sal Falbo, Marie Jensen and Marty Keller. Board Members absent: James Flickinger. Other Elected Officials Present: Highway Commissioner Gary Muehlfelt and Assessor Robert Earl. Also present: John Monino, Trish Kuechler, Ralph Hinkle, Chris Eaton, Dave Garber, Michael Sherman, Mark Kmiecik, Jennifer Turney, Larry Pitts, Judy Pitts, Chris Levan, Yadav Nathwani, William Adams, Jack Boepple, Marian Tomlinson, Denise Rice, Eraj Ahmed, Frank Leo, Paula McGowen and Jim Montgomery.

A quorum was present, due notice had been mailed and posted in compliance with the Open Meetings Act.

The Purpose of this Special Meeting was to hold a budget workshop on the FY 2013-2014 budgets.

Chairman Heidorn presented to the Board proposed budgets in worksheet form for all township funds. The budget worksheet was discussed by line item for all funds. The Highway Commissioner presented his proposed budget to Supervisor Heidorn for the Road District. Assessor Earl produced his budget to the Board only after the session had begun. Supervisor Heidorn rejected the Assessor's budget due to the Illinois State Statue, 35 ILCS 200/2-30, which states "Budget Making. At least 60 days prior to the beginning of each fiscal year, the assessor for each township shall prepare and present on forms provided or approved by the Department an office budget for the ensuing year."

No Motions were made at this meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 8:45 P.M.

Gail P. HinkleGail P. Hinkle, Township Clerk

Date minutes were approved 2-12-2013